From: Williams, Martha M

To: Leaverton, Chloe Q
Subject: RE: Bellmar Project BP for ASFWP
Date: Friday, May 26, 2023 9:18:35 AM

I’'m good with your sending it on.

From: Leaverton, Chloe Q <chloe_leaverton@fws.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 12:17 PM

To: Williams, Martha M <martha_williams@fws.gov>; Weber, Wendi <wendi_weber@fws.gov>;
Guertin, Stephen <Stephen_Guertin@fws.gov>; Sundaresan, Siva R <siva_sundaresan@fws.gov>
Cc: Hausman, Alyssa B <alyssa_hausman@fws.gov>

Subject: Bellmar Project BP for ASFWP

Hi all,

Shannon requested this briefing paper on the Bellmar Project in FL by the end of the day today. It's
been routed to the Director's Office through DTS, but I'll plan to email it to Maureen by EOD today
unless | hear otherwise.

Thank you!

Chloe Leaverton (she/hers)

Special Assistant | Office of the Director
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
(771)210-6081
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